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Dear Bette, I am in receipt of your email below regarding consideration of Rosita Park for a future
dog park. I have forwarded your email to the Parks and Recreation Commission, as the Commission
is looking at both alternative fenced-in dog parks as well as off-leash hours areas.
 
There is a special meeting tonight at 7 pm:
 
https://www.losaltosca.gov/parksreccommission/page/special-parks-and-recreation-commission-1
 
We will keep you on our mailing list for future public workshops.
 
Sincerely, Donna
 
Donna Legge, Recreation & Community Services Director
City of Los Altos Recreation & Community Services
1 North San Antonio Road │Los Altos, CA 94022
Main: (650) 947-2790 │Office: (650) 947-2889 │dlegge@losaltosca.gov
 

       
 
We Create Community Through People, Parks and Programs
 
Begin forwarded message:

From: Bette Pearlin < >
Date: November 16, 2019 at 11:18:03 AM PST
To: City Council <council@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: Dogs off leash

﻿
I heard that you are considering parks where dogs can be off-leash. I’d like you to
consider Rosita park as well.
 
Thanks,
Bette Pearlin
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